June 2014

Meeting was called to order 6:35 pm

In Attendance:

Bruce Bero, Sanja Brewer, Jim Collins, Ken Finney, Chuck Jennings, Joe Korpiel, Chuck Stevenson, Gary Thies, Andy Winterbottom and Guest Members; Jon Milledge and Tom Dobyns

Absent:

Rich Halvorson, Eric Ruzius

May minutes will be re-emailed to the Board for approval.

Historian:

No report

Treasurer:

We ended the month with \$13,064.62. Total DE income was \$3,329.55. Andy W. moved to approve the treasurers' report and Joe Korpiel seconded.

Membership:

This month we have 305 Primary Members, 224 Affiliate Members and 529 Total Members. Joe sent welcome letters to 3 New Members.

Safety:

The observation report has been sent for the Autocross and the Parkfield Run.

Driving:

July 26 is our next Autocross Event. Registration opens on June 15. There may be a possible DE event on November 14. We discussed on how to proceed safely if it rains at the event and how to ensure sufficient safety for the drivers and workers.

Activities:

Jim Collins discussed the new schedule of events.

Bruce Bero talked about the upcoming SLO Concourse on Sunday, July 13. We have 180-200 cars for the grass area. We have 20 Porsches registered for the corral. Guy Ober/SGS Porsche donated \$300 our for corral trophies. Chuck Stevenson and Gary thies will be judging the corral cars.

We should promote our August 15 event in Carmel Valley; Legends of Autobahn Show. If interested please sign up on Motorsport Reg.

Jim started to work on our 2015 events calendar. It will be emailed to the Board so we can finalize it by August.

Chuck Stevenson discussed the option for custom emboridered club jackets or shirts. A motion was made to spend \$80 for the setup charge for a digitizing logo, so that we can utilize the embroidery services as needed. The motion was seconded by Sanja.

Vice President:

The Coastalaire newsletter is accesible online and will be viewed in the PDF format.

President:

We have some old business about the Coastalaire; a motion was made by Chuck Stevenson not to use the issuu.com site for accessing our newsletter. Ken Finney seconded this motion.

If you would like a picture of you and your car on our website, please send your picture and bio to President Chuck Jennings.

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm

Respectfully submitted by Sanja Brewer



